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Announcement Date: 5/26/2025   
 
 
Part Number(s): PE613010 
 
 
pSemi Corp. is committed to providing its valued customers with cost-effective products that meet high 
quality standards.  To ensure that commitment, pSemi from time to time must evaluate the features and 
cost effectiveness of its current product lines to ensure that the above goals can be met.  In light of these 
reviews, pSemi has determined that PE613010 (ordering code: PE613010MLAA-Z, EK613010-01) listed 
above will be discontinued.  
 
Last Order Date – 6 months from Announcement Date 
Please assess your product needs and place a last time buy order no later than 6 months from 
Announcement Date.  Factory orders will not be accepted after this date. 
 
Final Ship Date - 12 months from Announcement Date 
This is the final ship date.  Orders placed in compliance with the above dates will be scheduled for 
delivery prior to 12 months from Announcement Date. 
 
Additional conditions – for last time orders in the coming period following will apply: 
-orders shall non-cancelable, non-returnable and cannot be rescheduled following confirmation 
-orders will be served from existing stock on a first come first confirm base as long as stock lasts 
-in case current stock is not sufficient, restrictions to minimum order quantity may apply and require e.g. 
wafer lot MOQ consumption or agreement to special material release conditions 
 
 
The recommended replacement part(s) for the discontinued products is/are:  
 
 
PE613050 (ordering code: PE613050A-Z, EK613050-01) 
 
 
 
 
pSemi Corp. appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward to your continued interest 
in its products.  While we regret any inconvenience this announcement may cause, we are eager to supply 
your future product requirements with our world class quality product lines.  If you have any questions, 
please call your nearest pSemi sales office. 
 
 
 
 
 


